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Legislative Session begins
Tomorrow

Annapolis is about to get much busier as the 2022

Legislative Session begins at noon tomorrow and runs

through April 11, 2022. Much like last year, Committee

meetings and bill hearings will be virtual (at least for

now), and bill testimony will be accepted via email,

making it much easier for advocates to participate in the

Legislative process. The House and Senate Buildings

are open to the public and you can visit legislators in

person in small groups. MAHC is busy preparing for

UPCOMING EVENTS

LEGISLATIVE PREVIEW 
January 14, 2022

12 - 1:30 p.m.

Register here. 

 
HOUSING DAY 
February 17, 2022 

Registration link to come!

ONGOING MEETINGS:

Property Management
Committee
Monthly meetings 2nd

Wednesdays 

https://www.mdahc.org/sys/website/system-pages/?pageId=18008


session and will be seeking a one-time increase in capital

budget funding for the Rental Housing Programs as

projects continue to get more expensive to build and

additional subsidy is needed to continue the current

pace of development and keep up with demand for the

programs. Join us for our Legislative Preview Event with

CDN on Friday at noon to learn more!

Housing Day will be held virtually on February 17, 2022,

and registration will open soon, so hold the date. If you

want to join the MAHC Legislative Committee and assist

in reviewing and taking action on bills that could impact

our industry, please contact Miranda. The Committee

meets bi-weekly on Mondays at 1pm throughout

session.   

Renew Your MAHC Membership 

MAHC members should have recently received invoices

for your membership renewal. Renewing your

membership shows your support for the organization and

members receive a full year of benefits for unlimited staff

in your organization, including attendance at all MAHC

networking and educational events. It is vital that we

continue to work as a Coalition to advocate as a

collective voice for affordable rental housing in Maryland

and to ensure that State rental housing funds are

protected - and increased- in the upcoming capital

budget.

If you aren’t a MAHC member yet, it’s also a great time to

join. If you did not receive an invoice, or have any

questions about membership, please contact Miranda.

Thanks to everyone who has already renewed your

membership for 2022, we appreciate your support!

DEI Corner 

Member Spotlight: Architecture by Design

Next meeting 1/12 @ 12:30 p.m.

 
Development Committee
Monthly meeting 1st Fridays

Next meeting 2/4 @11:00 a.m. 

 
Construction & Design
Committee
Quarterly meetings @10am

Next meeting 1/12  

 
Resident Services
Committee
Monthly meeting 3rd Thursdays

Next meeting 1/20 @10:00 a.m.

Legislative Committee
Meeting biweekly on Mondays 

Next meeting 1/24 @ 1 p.m.

 
Contact Miranda to sign up for

any Committee call.

 
 

 THANK YOU TO OUR
2022 SPONSORS

 

DIAMOND

 
 

G O L D

 

mailto:mdarden@mdahc.org
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